
CITY OF LEBANON 
51 North Park Street 

Lebanon, NH 03766 

(603) 448-4220 

 

May 27, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE:  IR 20-166, Investigation into Compensation of Energy Storage Projects for Avoided 

Transmission and Distribution Costs  
 
Dear Ms. Howland, 
 
 Would you please add me to the service list in IR 20-166, Investigation into 
Compensation of Energy Storage Projects for Avoided Transmission and Distribution Costs,  at 
this email address: 
 
 Clifton.Below@LebanonNH.gov 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s 3/17/20 secretarial letter waiving the paper filing 
requirement, no paper copies will be filed at this time.  Thank you. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Clifton Below, 
Assistant Mayor, City of Lebanon 

mailto:Clifton.Below@LebanonNH.gov

